Dec 27, 2003

Los Angeles City Planning Dept Maya E. Zaitzevsky 200 N. Spring St. Room 763 Los Angeles, CA 90012

cc to Council Member Wendy Greuel

RECEIVED CITY OF LOS ANGELES DEC 29 2003 ENVIRONMENTAL

Dear Ms Zaitzevsky,

As a Tujunga resident, I am writing to you regarding the Whitebird Development Group who are trying to push through a huge development in the Shadow Hills area, off the 210 freeway. They are asking for a significant zoning change, which was not part of city's plan, to be able to put over 200 homes where only 50 to 80 are permitted with the current A1-zoning. It looks like Whitebird, like Casden, is trying to buy their way through the city government and think they have a good chance of doing so, regardless of all wishes and arguments on the part of the locals up here.

119-1

I hope we can count on the integrity of the Planning Dept members to support our community here and not Whitebird and other developers when they want to try the same tactics.

John P Thomas 10635 Las Lunitas

Tujunga, CA 91042